
ATTENTION: 
GORALEIGH ROUTE 18 CHANGES 

On June 15, 2025 Route 18 will be realigned to terminate on Poole Rd at Bus Way 
(GoRaleigh Opera ons Facility). The eastern half of the route will be renamed the 

18L and an extension up New Hope Rd will be added to provide connec ons to the 
15, 15L, & 33L. The 18 will be increased to 30-minute frequency all day while the 
18L will remain hourly. Timed connec ons will occur between the 18 & 18L at the 

transfer point on Bus Way. The new 18 schedule will replace the 18S. 
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Trip does not operate on Sundays 

Trip does not operate on weekends 

ROUTE 18L—BARWELL/NEW HOPE 

NORTHBOUND SOUTHBOUND 
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Scan the QR code for 
all GoRaleigh service 

changes 

919-485-7433/goraleigh@raleighnc.gov  


